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nd
 May 2017 

Dear Parents 
 
Attached are the results of our parent survey. The vast majority of responses were very positive. Most parents have 
been very thoughtful about the comments that they have made and given us some constructive feedback. 
 
To give you a flavour of the comments made we have created a word cloud which is attached.  
 
As a result of comments made we are reviewing the following areas: 
 
1) The timing of children coming into school and the way in which older children exit the building at the end of the 

school day. 
2) The type of clubs that we offer. 
3) The frequency of out door learning. 
4) The way in which more able children are challenged. 
5) The support given to those children experiencing difficulties. 
6) How we give information to parents about how children can be supported at home. 
7) The organisation of the summer concert. 
8) The way in which parents are informed about their child’s progress, including the format of the interim report. 
9) The way in which notification of events is given. 

 
           I will keep you up to date with decisions made during our review. 

 
          Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

A Farrar 
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